
 

12 July 2023 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

School Shop, Uniform and Stationery 
 

Our shop is fully stocked with school uniform, PE & Games kit, equipment, and stationery. You 

can view the items for sale on the school website. Our ‘New to You’ programme has now 

launched, so that parents/carers can buy used uniform at a discounted price. You can read more 

information about this scheme. 

 

The school shop will be open on selected dates during the summer holidays. The shop is 

available by appointment only. Without an appointment, you will not be able to purchase uniform. 

Please make sure you book as slots do go quickly. You will be asked to select a timeslot and 

complete some details. Please only book one timeslot so that all families have the opportunity – 

if you have multiple children in school, they can all be done in one appointment.  

 

To book your appointment, please go to www.isleworthsyon.org/shop, in the ‘Book a Summer 

Holidays Appointment’ tab. Appointments begin on Monday 24 July.  

 

Days that are unavailable for booking are greyed out.  

 

A few other notes: 

 

• Please bring your son/ward with you to your appointment.  

• We will only accept payments by credit or debit card, or Apple Pay; no cash will be 

accepted. 

• We are an eco-friendly school so, if possible, please bring your own carrier bag. 

• The shop will be closed on Monday 4 and Tuesday 5 September.   

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Isleworth & Syon School 

http://www.isleworthsyon.org/shop

